
 
 
 

Great Haseley Parish Council 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF ANNUAL AUDIT 
 

ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2018 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 

 

The audit of accounts for Great Haseley Council for the year ended 31 March 

2018 has been completed and the accounts have been published. 

 

The Annual Return is available for inspection by any local government elector 

in the parish of Great Haseley Parish Council, by application to: 

 

Andrea Oughton, Parish Clerk & RFO 

Email:      clerk@thehaseleys.co.uk  

Website:  www.greathaseleypc.co.uk  
(Finance Section – 2017-18 Accounts) 

Tel: 01844 875635 

 

Announcement Made By:  

Andrea Oughton 
Town Clerk & RFO 

 

Date of Announcement: 
1 October 2018 

 

mailto:clerk@thehaseleys.co.uk
http://www.greathaseleypc.co.uk/

